From: Sally

To: NWS -Skagit-River-Gl; Sally Crawford; Jim Crawford
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 801 Jennings Street.
Date: Friday, July 18, 2014 11:41:53 AM

It would appear that the plan is to raise the levy down river from
Sedro Woolley. If that is the case then the city of Sedro Woolley will
indeed flood where it has never flooded before. All of the people who
spent their lives paying for homes that were previously safe from the
floods will now suddenly be at great risk. Flood insurance is expensive
and will not be of much consolation when every thing that used to be
safe is now gone. Where 1 live has not flooded in recorded history, but
now this would all change. Does this make me happy? No it does
not!Further it sounds like people who chose to build in areas of risk
will be rewarded for their choice because they now outnumber those of us
who did not!

Roger and Sally Crawford

Sedro-Woolley, a. 98284.
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